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City of Monroe Announces Upcoming Road Project 

(Monroe, LA) Please join Mayor Friday Ellis and the City of Monroe as we break ground on 
the Lee Avenue Street Improvements Project. 

We’ll meet Monday, February 6, 2023, at 10:30 a.m. The groundbreaking will take place 
along Lee Avenue behind Fire Station No. 4 (the fire station is located at 300 Forrest 
Avenue). 
 
A more in-depth release will be sent out following the groundbreaking. 
 
Please share with your audience. Thank you! 
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Michelli Martin  

Media Relations Director 
michelli.martin@ci.monroe.la.us 
318-372-7640 
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